

## Dear Ms Meynell

I write to add our support to the building application at 106 King Henry's Road, NW3.

We added a basement to our house eight years ago, having a growing family but unable to afford a larger house in the area.

Basements offer the chance for local residents to upgrade their homes without having to move out of the area due to the very high price of larger houses, and as the whole line of houses along the north side of the road are becoming modernised, this proposal will add to the general upgrading of the area.

Please consider this application favourably.

Yours truly



This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.